
DATE OF VISIT LOCATION / PROGRAM VISITOR VISITOR INFORMATION

Tuesday
October 7th

RICHMOND FAMILY PLACE MAIN 
SITE   
8660 Ash St.
Richmond

Play & Learn
10:00am – 11:00am

Touchstone: Pathways to Hope 

Pathways is an early childhood intervention program 
that provides multi-disciplinary support to improve 
overall wellness of children and their families, build 
opportunities for successful integration into school, help 
children achieve their developmental milestones, 
improve behavioural challenges, and connect children 
and their families to supportive community resources. 

Families who are in need of support with any of these 
areas can see the visiting consultant or support worker. 

Friday
October 18th

RICHMOND FAMILY PLACE MAIN 
SITE   
8660 Ash St.
Richmond

Play & Learn: School Readiness
12:45pm – 1:45pm

Vancouver Coastal Health: Public 
Health Nurse  

Antonia Rozario, a Public Health Nurse representative 
from Vancouver Coastal Health, will be able to provide 
information to families on a variety of health related 
topics. Such topics include, but are not limited to, 
general information about Immunizations, Maternity 
Care, Injury Prevention, Infection Control, Growth and 
Development.  

Tuesday
October 21st

BRIGHOUSE LIBRARY    
7700 Minoru Gate 
Richmond

Play & Learn
1:15pm – 2:00pm

Pacific Post Partum Society 

Have questions about unexpected challenges about 
parenting? Dads, non-gestational parents, other 
caregivers are welcome. See what programs and support 
are available for you! 

Friday
October 24th

RICHMOND FAMILY PLACE MAIN 
SITE   
8660 Ash St.
Richmond

Play & Learn
10:00am – 11:00am

Touchstone – CAP-C Program 
(Community Action Program for 
Children) 

CAP-C aims to improve healthy child development by 
improving parenting skills and parent-child relationships 
and decreasing social isolation. 

Learn more about programs they offer! 

 

Community Partner Visits Calendar - OCTOBER 2025

A variety of visitors attend Richmond Family Place programs to talk with parents about any concerns or questions they may have about their 
family. They can be approached during the program for an informal chat and to answer any questions you may have.  

*Please note that some visits may be cancelled or rescheduled due to unforeseen circumstances but we will try our best to give notice. We suggest 
adding us on our Facebook page: Richmond Family Place to get current updates.  


